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Penumbra’s JET 7 catheters with Xtra Flex Technology are being recalled 
after safety measures including labeling changes failed to limit adverse 
events, Penumbra CEO Adam Elsesser said.

“We issued the July 27 notification to physicians and took other steps to ensure the safe use of 
the product, but these measures were not able to fully address the risks.” – Adam Elsesser, CEO, 
Penumbra

Find out more: Class I Recall On Penumbra Catheter After Death, Injury Reports
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